
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                              

 

IMPORTANT MESSAGE 

Dear VFC Provider,  
 
Please refer to the following updates regarding VFC’s Program’s operations, vaccine orders and shipments: 
 
VFC Program Operations during the Federal Government’s Partial Shutdown 
 

 The Vaccines for Children (VFC) Program is a federal entitlement program supported through mandatory funding, and 
continues to operate during the government’s partial shutdown.   
 

 Program operations at the state level also continue according to business hours; provider orders and calls continue to be 

received at the program’s Customer Service Center. 

 
Vaccine Shipment Packing Slip Changes 
 

 Effective October 3, 2013, all vaccine shipments’ packing slips will be slightly modified to comply with a federal requirement to 
identify funding sources used to purchase publicly funded vaccines.  A sample of the new packing slip is included in this 
communication.   
 

 The majority of VFC providers will see doses ordered for each vaccine in the “VFC Doses” column.   
 

 Local Health Departments (and their approved sites) eligible to receive 317 and state general fund vaccines will also see doses 
ordered in the “317 Doses” and “State Doses” columns.  

 
Order Processing & Vaccine Shipments  
 

 Due to required federal changes in the program’s vaccine order processing system, all approved vaccine orders received 
during the earlier part of this week were held in queue until changed were implemented.   
 

 Orders were successfully transmitted to McKesson Specialty on 10/2/2013 and orders began to ship today according to 
provider’s reported business hours. 

 
 

 
 

For any questions, please call the VFC Program at (877) 243-8832 
 

California Department of Public Health 
Immunization Branch 
Vaccines for Children (VFC) Program 
850 Marina Bay Parkway 
Richmond, CA 94804 

Toll Free Phone: 
877-2GET-VFC (877-243-8832) 
 
Toll Free Fax:  
877-FAXX-VFC (877-329-9832) 

 

VFC Program Update 
 

October 3, 2013 

Are you not receiving VFC’s emailed program letters and communications? 
Visit our website at www.eziz.org and log into MyVFCVaccines to check your email address. Also be sure to check your 

spam folder! 
 

http://www.eziz.org/


 
California Department of Public Health 
Immunization Program 
850 Marina Bay Parkway, Building P 
Richmond, CA 
(877) 243-8834 
 

Happy Valley Pediatrics 
Attn: Pediatric Room 
12345 Valley Street 
Richmond, CA 
(123) 456-7891 
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